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18 June 1977

MEMORANDUM

TO: Falmer Sekora
Ed shallenberger

FROM: George Balazs

As you are aware, our meeting of & June unfortunately had to be cancellad.
Although it would be ideal for us to meet as soon as possible, I am afraid
that postponement will have to be made until early Mugust. This should not
present any great problems, as no eggs have a5 yet been deposited at Ssa Life
Park this season.

I want you t¢ know that I have taken some steps 1n preparation for hatehling
production. A special order has now been placed for 1000mindature sized tags
that can appropriately be placed on hatchling turtles, Of course it is problem-
gtic just how tong they will remain on the animal. This and other related topics
will be discussed when the three of us finally get together,
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